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December 24th, 2024 

TOKYO RADIATOR MFG. CO., LTD. 

 

Regarding the sponsorship contract 

 

In the mid-term management plan "TRS Vision-2025" announced in May 2021, we have 

set "Change," "Respond," and "Enhance" as our mid-term vision, and have been 

working to achieve the mid-term plan and improve our corporate value. 

 

Through the above activities, we are pleased to announce today that on December 24, 

2024, we have signed a main sponsorship contract with Hoshino Racing (TEAM 

IMPUL), which is competing in the SUPER GT500 class. 

 

Through this sponsorship, we will contribute to increasing awareness of our company 

brand and the development of motorsports through SUPER GT car races. 

 

For more details, please visit our website "Motorsports". 

https://www.tokyo-radiator.co.jp/en/motorsports/motorsports/ 

E.O.M. 


